
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, March 22nd, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
Approved Minutes 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the regular meeting of 

the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:34PM with members Nita Kincaid, Jack Brown and 
Deirdre Tavares present.  

- Members Absent: Tim Chokas and Brian Banker 

- Guest/Staff Present: Juliet Hodge, PDZO and Dick Seager 

2. Additions to the agenda:  Bicentennial trail – no trespassing signs have been 
posted, due to new ownership of land, belonging to a private resident.  The 
committee will take steps to review the new parameters in order to re-route trail.  
 

3. Approval of minutes: 01/11/2021 – Approved 
 
4. John Dean Gallup House- update:  An additional phase is almost complete.  Juliet 

is curently reviewing options for an addditional grant.  We need a more detailed 
financial quote for next steps in relation to windows and door overhang. 
 

5. Wild and Scenic River Committee – Signage will be installed at kayak launch on 
Wednesday, March 24th. 

 
6. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee – Sean Boldt 

and Magnus Smith, two boy scouts will receive their Eagle badge in the near future.  
Magnus Smith will meet with Nita to have his paperwork signed. 

 
7. Public Comments: N/A 

8. Adjournment: Motion made to Adjourn at 5:24 PM. Motion Passed. 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


